
Salzburg, February 12, 2024 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

You have previously received the news that GI_Salzburg24 will not take place in its 
traditional format this year. Since this announcement went out, we received many questions 
regarding the conference publications – AGIT & GI_Forum Journal. Thank you for your 
interest and valuable suggestions! 

Today, we are happy to share that GI_Forum Journal will continue as Open Access journal, 
independent of any future developments concerning GI_Salzburg conference.  

Over the years, reviewers have provided constructive feedback in a double-blind review 
process that has benefited and encouraged both young and experienced researchers. 
Finally, the linguistic editing has resulted in well received publications. We have collected 
some facts about the 2023 Issues (see attachment), for further reference, and pledge to 
continue our efforts to publish high-quality journal issues. 

We therefore cordially invite you to submit your paper manuscripts to the next issue! 
Manuscripts submitted by April 10 can be published in Issue 1-2024, after passing the 
review and revision process. See the attached documents for details. 

To receive further details on the submission & review process, and to stay informed 
about GI_Forum Journal, please subscribe to >  this list. 

We would appreciate you sharing this information in your professional environment.    

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

With kind regards, 

Adrijana Car car@cuas.at  
Helena Atteneder helena.atteneder@uni-tuebingen.de  
Thomas Jekel thomas.jekel@uni-due.de  

on behalf of the entire GI_Forum Journal team 
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